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Display  
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Coaches Workshop 

What's been happening in the month of June?
Incredible turn out from the ASWA community at the
Hancock Prospecting Australia Team Display 
New WA club announcement  
Successful Aquastart course and June Come & Try’s

Exciting News!  A warm welcome to the newest addition to our
community, the Swan River Sirens based in Bayswater! This brings

ASWA total number of clubs to 7 in the state, which shows amazing
growth in our state.  

Thank you to everyone who joined us in supporting the Hancock
Prospecting  Australian Artistic Swimming Team at the display on
the 29th of June. The turnout and overwhelming support was truly
incredible with over 450 audience members to wish the team the

best of luck for the Paris 2024 Olympic Games.  

ASWA ran a sucessful coaches workshop where the coaches learnt
about the pathway skills development program and athlete safety.

Thank you for everyone  who attended and dont forget about our
upcoming workshop on the 24th of August.  

ASWA held  great Come & Try events in Perths South West with a
high energy and passionate group of participants. We also ran a
Aquastart course for those  interested in becoming an Artistic
Swimming intructor. Thank you to Camille Claudino our ASWA

Development Officer for running these events.  

Come & Trys/ Aquastart course



S W A N  R I V E R  S I R E N S  C O M E  &  T R Y  
20TH:3-4PM BAYSWATER WAVES 

A Q U A S T A R T  T E R M  3  C O M M E N C E S  
WEEK OF THE 22ND

W A  H I G H  P E R F O R M A N C E  T R I A L S
20TH: HBF STADIUM 

 
 

 

 

WHAT'S ON IN JULY...? 


